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Thank you to everyone that donated money and 
scrumptious cakes last week and for those of you 
that were able to come along and join in the fun! 
 
We would also like to say well done to the Year 6 
children who helped to serve the cakes – together 
we raised £87.70 for Macmillan Cancer Support! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The menu for lunch time after half term will be 
available to book shortly; you will notice that 
there is now the option to select your child’s 
dessert in addition to their main meal. 
 
The children have new trays for their school meal 
which allow them to collect the main course and 
dessert at the same time. The children seem to 
be really enjoying their new plates and it is 
helping to speed up the lunch time process so 
that the children can get out and enjoy some 

valuable playtime after they have eaten. 
 
If you do not make a dessert selection your 
child will be given fruit on that day. 

 

Our student of the week for: 
Kiberick class – Daisy St-Barbe 
Pendower class – Freddie Watson 
Carne class – Ruby Wilson 
 

Our lunchtime award this week 
goes to Evie Hepworth for a very 
positive attitude and for caring for 
the younger children after lunch. 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 



 

Attached to the 
newsletter this week is a 
list from the St Austell 
foodbank for items that 
they would most benefit 

from from the Harvest offerings.  
The service will be held on Friday 13th October 
from 9.00am and the new Reverend Philip 
Greenhalgh will be in attendance. We hope you 
will be able to join us! 
 
https://staustell.foodbank.org.uk/  
 
 

PFA Reminder 

The PFA will be holding a 
meeting on Friday 6th 
October 3:15-4:15pm  in 
Carne class. 
All welcome. 
 

 

Autumn term 
dates dates for  
your diary… 
 

 
12th September-19th October -  Year1-4 Swimming  
15th  – September-  – 20th October Year 4&5 Sailing 
13th October – Harvest Festival Veryan Church 
16th October – Flu immunisations (see information leaflet 
sent home) 

20th October– Open the Book in collective worship 
20th October – Last day of term 
30TH October – New term begins 

17th November – Year 1 hearing checks 

22nd November – Health and weight checks Reception and 

year 6 
 

Attendance 
Our attendance for last week was 99.52% 
 

Carne class  100% 

Pendower class 98.95% 
Kiberick class  99.57% 
 
The expected average percentage attendance for 

a child is 96%. Well done Carne class you are 
our attendance heros this week! 

 

 
 

 

Snack 

Key stage 1 children are provided with a piece of 
fruit everyday for their snack. Miss Blayney has 
noticed that many of her children in Pendower 
class are declining the offer and wanted to 
mention this to parents in case you would like to 
provide your child with an alternative healthy 
snack each day to avoid rumbly tummies! 

This could be a tube yoghurt, cheese, dried fruit 
or veg sticks for example. 

KS2 children are also encouraged to bring a 
healthy snack for first break. 

 

Stay and Play 
Together 

All parents with pre-school children and babies 
are welcome to join the fun from 1:15pm-2:45pm 
every Thursday in term time in Kiberick2. 
The sessions are led by Tanya from Truro Nursery 
School for a charge of £3 per family (up to 2 
children). 

 
 

 

https://staustell.foodbank.org.uk/

